
 

in the State of Colorado. 
 

GIVEN under my hand and the 

Executive Seal of the State of 

Colorado, this eighth day of 

November, 2020 

Jared Polis 

Governor 

WHEREAS, there is a pressing need to increase public awareness 

concerning the safe and proper use of elevators, escalators, and moving 

walkways in our State; and 

 

WHEREAS, through education and greater understanding, Coloradans 

can help reduce avoidable accidents; and 

 

WHEREAS, these vertical transportation designs - as well as the men 

and women who engineer, manufacture, install, repair, and sell them - 

help contribute to Colorado's economy and improve our quality of life; 

and 

 

WHEREAS, Coloradans are today encouraged to learn more about the 

safe use of elevators, escalators, and moving walkways and to put this 

information into action; 

 

THEREFORE, I, Jared Polis, Governor of the State of Colorado, hereby 

proclaim the period between November 8 and November 14, 2020 as 

 

ELEVATOR AND ESCALATOR SAFETY AWARENESS WEEK 
 


